
Do you know what your child is watching on their smartphone or tablet? 

 

FOR PARENTS & CARERS 

PC Brown  

(School Based Officer  

– covering Wallace, Dunblane & St.Modan’s) 

 will give a presentation on social media and internet safety. 

Afterwards, there will be teas and coffees and a chance to chat with 

members of the Wallace High PTN, helping to answer any questions you 

may have about how we help at the high school. 

These events are kindly supported by the Headteachers and parent councils of each school. 

Please come along if you can, spread the word!  All parents and carers are very welcome.  

(Children are welcome to attend too if childcare is an issue) 

Find out more about how our children are using social media apps on a daily basis.  It’s important that we 

know to help them to be safe while using this technology.  Being aware of the issues faced, we can help our 

children deal with them. 

We have organised informative presentations in your local Primary schools, so that parents who normally 

find it difficult to attend High School based events, will hopefully come along, to meet members of the 

Wallace High PTN and discuss topics relevant to them which can then be taken back to meetings. 

While we have aimed the information evenings towards High School parents, we welcome parents and 

carers from the local Primary Schools too, so that you are familiar with us and our team, and will feel 

welcome to attend any meetings and events that we host in the future. 

 

     Thursday 8th February  Bridge of Allan Primary School   7pm 

 

         Organised by Wallace High PTN: wallacehighptn@gmail.com 


